## THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

May 25, 2016

SEMINARIES AND INSTITUTES OF RELIGION

Ms. Lily Alavi 255 CENTRAL CAMPUS DR RM 1400 Salt Lake City, UT 84112

Dear Ms. Alavi:

Recently the students of the LDSSA (Latter-day Saint Student Association) at the University of Utah and the Salt Lake University Institute sponsored an "EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION" recognition week. Students from the University of Utah, involved with the LDSSA, were invited to share comments about outstanding professors that have positively impacted their lives. Students remarked on how their professors demonstrated excellence in their teaching, dedication to their students, and enthusiasm for their academic discipline.

We wanted to share with you some of the kind remarks made by your students. In so doing may we express our gratitude and appreciation for your tireless efforts and dedicated service. We honor individuals who commit their lives and talents to the noble profession of teaching. Thank you for all that you do in blessing the lives of students and society as a whole.

## Student comment:

"She is so patient and kind, always concerned with how to help you, and she takes extra time out of her day."

Please know of our sincere appreciation for the great work you are doing. We wish you continued success in your teaching and research.

Respectfully yours,

Fracy L. Williams
Institute Director

Yoseph Groberg

President of LDSSA